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CALUAG FAMILY
Missionary in the Philippines🇵🇭    

PRAISE THE LORD 9 SOULS FOLLOWED OUR  

         LORD AND SAVIOR JESUS CHRIST 


                      IN WATER BAPTISM !!!🙏

For my thoughts are not your thoughts, neither are your ways my ways, saith 
the Lord.                                                                                           Isaiah 55:8


As we look forward of this new year it is true that we don’t know what is yet 
to be coming to all of us. How we wish that everything will be in accordance 
to want we want and planning for. But in reality they’re were not and most of 
time it was too far from want we desire with. So we will journey this 2024 
believing in God and everything that is to be happen is with His purpose.

Mark Ellor Caluag
Pastor Corey and Church Family,



The Lord is with us! The statement is 
always true in it’s essence and it’s meaning. We can attest it in our ministry 
here in the Philippines and even in our family that God was always 
omnipresent in our lives. If there was any success and victories in our 
churches, rest assure that is not because of us, it is simply because of Him. 
We owe it everything in God! Every souls that has been saved, every 
churches that has been started, and every men and women we disciple and 
who surrendered their life in the Lord for full-time in the ministry, every one 
of these success in the past year, they are of God’s. God make it to happen! 
We can never thank Him enough!


But of course we are always thankful and grateful for all of you who never 
stop and cease of praying for us and supporting us financially. For all of 
those many blessings God has been given in our family and even our 
ministry in the past 2023, you folks are surely one of them. We can never 
reach and achieve the level of success of what we are right now if not 
because of all of you that God has been given to us. Thank you! Thank you 
so much for continuing believing in us! And we can assure you all by the 
grace of God, that we are earnestly and fervently doing our job and 
responsibility in the Lord. That’s all we can do to compensate your 
faithfulness toward the Great Commission. So therefore, we give all the glory 
to our God Almighty!


                                                                                     In Christ,


                                                                     Brother Mark Ellor Caluag


